Dear Dixon,

a

14 Ju 1989

All the Departments concerned have now
concurred generally in the terms of our deaft telegram
to Piji, concerning which you wrote to me in your letter
D.265/20 of the 23rd June. The draft has been amended
to incorporate minor additions, deletions or alterations
suggested by Departments: and a copy of the telegram
as sent is being commumnicated to you officially.

May I take it you will let us know, with

reference to peragraph (a) (iv) and(vi) in the telegram

when it will be appropriate for the Governor to approach

the New Zealand Government as regards the construction

of the landing grounds?

Yours sincerely,

(Signed) F, G, Leg

c. ‘”. DIXO}‘I, ES‘-}., C."‘.G., O.B.F‘l.




